

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Thursday 25th May 2023

Y6 Sex Education Preview

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers,

During next half term, we will be covering some aspects of sex education with Y6. The children will be learning about: changes during puberty, conception, pregnancy and birth.

In recent years, the curriculum at Lydgate has always introduced sex education in Y5, with some follow up in Y6. These lessons form part of the RHE and science curriculum.

We would like to offer parents the opportunity to view some of the teaching resources that we will be using and to ask any questions about how we teach these sessions. This will take place on **Thursday 8**th **June at 4.30pm**.

If you would like to attend this session, please follow the below link to complete the online form by Tuesday 6th June. It is helpful to know numbers in advance so that we can plan where we will hold the session in school. If you do not wish to attend then there is no need to do anything.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=v3mdwHhzMU2pWsDQPymUg9tBehkBrXhKpj5MPcSDDTxUNFJOTzIGUEQ4REpQQ1VCSk5VVTNaRTNTOC4u

If you do not wish your child to be involved in the sex education sessions (conception, pregnancy and birth), please could you inform us of your decision in writing via email to enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

The Y6 Team







